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Melrose Center to host No Tan Music Festival 

 
After a five-year hiatus, the No Tan Radio Music & Arts Festival returns to Orlando. The festival, which 
focuses on independent Hispanic/Latin musicians and visual artists, takes place for the first time in the 
Melrose Center in partnership with the Orange County Library System.  
 
“We felt like the Melrose Center was a natural venue for this festival,” Melrose Center Department Head 
Jim Myers said. “We have featured a couple of the scheduled performers for our Melrose in the Mix live 
recording series, and Melrose staff member Leo Linares is one of the festival organizers.”   
 
The festival will take place on two stages, with performances by Leo Aether, Artefacto, Blunder Club, 
Alejandro Prado, Liquid Spiral, Kefas, Percepción and more, featuring a special appearance by Huellas de 
Colombia Folkdances. 
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Exhibitors include artists from NOVUS ARTEM International Gallery, Alberto Qunitero, Kath Reyes, 
Brandon Joyner and others. Participating community organizations include Timucua Arts Foundation, 
Creative City Project, Jarden Trompa Azul, Tertulia Cuatro Gatos, Nerd Nite, Orlando Music Exchange 
and Friends of the Orange County Library System.  
 
Radio personalities from MAS 100.7 FM and WPRK 91.5 FM’s Rock en Español will also be on hand at the 
event.  
 
The No Tan Radio & Music Festival takes place on August 24. Doors open at 12 pm. The event is free, 
and the public is invited to attend.  
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